Eckoff, Michael

From: Karen Violet [oilsunlimited@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 10:57 AM

To: Eckoff, Michael

Subject: Re: Short Form Consent Order - Fuels Unlimited
Thank you.

From: "Eckoff, Michael" <Michael.Eckoff@dep.state.fl.us>

To: "kav55@aol.com” <kav55@aol.com>; Karen Violet <oilsunlimited@bellsouth.net>
Cc: "Kraemer, Janine" <Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Mon, March 19, 2012 8:26:19 AM

Subject: RE: Short Form Consent Order - Fuels Unlimited

Hello Mr. Patterson,
Just a reminder, a response to the consent order is due this Wednesday, March 21, 2012.
Thank you,

Michael Eckoff

Environmental Specialist

Solid and Hazardous Waste Compliance Enforcement
FDEP - Central District

(407) 897-4308

Fax (850) 412-0488

From: Hamilton, Janet
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 1:55 PM

To: kavb5@aol.com
Cc: Eckoff, Michael

Subject: Short Form Consent Order - Fuels Unlimited

Dear Mr. Patterson,

Attached is an Adobe Acrobat version of the hazardous waste " Short Form Consent Order to Settle Case-

OGC File No: 12-0847 " from the Central District of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection.

Please inform us of receipt of this document within three (3) business days by clicking the ‘Reply’ button or

via e-mail at: Janet.Hamilton@dep.state.fl.us or by phone: 407.897.4304

You will need Adobe Acrobat to view the attachment. A free viewer is available at http://www.adobe.com/.

If you would like to have a hard copy sent to you, please e-mail your request to me.

Thank you,

On behalf of: Michael Eckoff, Environmental Specialist I
Janet Hamilton, Secretary



Hazardous & Solid Waste Section, DEP, Central District
407.897.4304
Janet.Hamilton@dep.state.fl.us

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department by clicking on this
link. DEP Customer Survey.
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